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St. Valentine’s Day Party:  Students will be celebrating St. Valentine on Friday, February 14 from 2-3:00.  I have sent home a class list to help students fill out their cards.  If you need another copy, please let me know.  Students have also been asked to bring in a box, around the size of a kleenex box, to decorate and hold their valentines.  If you need a box, please let me know.  I do have a couple extra.  :)

Songfest:  The 4th grade Songfest is quickly approaching!  Please look for information about this fun evening in today’s Friday folder.  

Moby Max:  Please note that the school code form Moby Max is mi4354.  You can also find this code on the 4th grade website.

Math:  For extra practice on math skills being taught in class, please have your child click on the link below, sign in, and then click on Math lessons.
https://www.mobymax.com/signin

February Religion Lesson:  During February the 4th graders will be memorizing the Prayer to the Holy Spirit.  We will be working on this in class, but students will need to work on the memorization at home too..  A copy of the prayer can be found in your child’s homework folder.

Upcoming Dates:
Songfest			Thursday, March 5 @ West Catholic   7:00 PM


Please Ask Your Child:

What landforms are found in the Western Region?
What natural resources are found in the west?
Why is the Central Valley so important to our country?
What is a numerator?  Denominator?
Simplify  6/15
What is the difference between a mortal and venial sin?
How many beatitudes did you memorize?
Have you memorized all the multiplication facts?  Why?
What is a simile?  Metaphor?
How did the author create an eerie mood in the novel POPPY?

Have a great weekend!  
